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Lisa Sampson

To: dealers

Hello again –  
 
An update on Recall 21V-334 (Cummins Recall # 21E-032): 

- The field campaign launch has been pushed out. 
- Cummins is tentatively expecting to launch on July 19th, however, the date is fluid as they are procuring enough 

parts. 
- The plan hasn’t changed from what is stated below. 
- I will be mailing interim notification letters to the customers as per required by NHTSA. See attached version.  

 
Feel free to reach out if you have any questions. I’m working with Cummins to firm up the launch date and will keep you 
posted.  
 

 

Lisa Sampson  
 

Rosenbauer America, LLC 
Compliance Manager 
100 3rd St. 
Lyons, SD  57041 
Tel:  605-543-5591  x9512 
lsampson@rosenbaueramerica.com 
www.RosenbauerAmerica.com 
 

 
 


